
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 
 

Let me begin the May Newsletter with a word of thanks for all your kindness and prayers as we mourn the loss of Pope 

Francis. He truly was a Holy Man whose papacy was marked by his Simplicity and Humility. As the Cardinals enter into 

conclave to select his successor, let us pray to the Holy Spirit to guide them on the future of our Church. Let us 

remember that the Pope is also a World Leader and Influencer for all of us. 

 

Welcome to May, the month that allows us to Honor Our Mother Mary, Our own Mothers and those who have given 

their lives to defend us. May is filled with activities, something for everyone. There are many Spiritual, Academic, 

Extra-curricular, Athletic, Senior Class and Parent Activities that will highlight the month. 

 

Our Spirituality will be central this month, as we Honor Mary, the Mother of God with a special liturgy and Crowning 

of the Blessed Mother. Later this month, we honor many of our students who will receive their Catechetic Certificate 

and commission others to serves as Eucharistic Ministers for the upcoming school year. Our Fathers’ Guild will have a 

Morning of Prayer and let us not forget that Forty Days after Easter we celebrate the Ascension of the Lord. 

 

On the Academic Front, the month is filled with many events. We honor our Faculty and Staff on Teacher Recognition 

Day, our Health Office on Nurses’ Recognition day, Advanced Placement exams, Admissions Tours, registration 

deadlines for ACT and SAT Exams and we will induct new members into the National Honor Society. 

 

Student Activites allow us to highlight great talent from our Fine Arts Department with the Spring Art Show, the 

Choral and Instrumental Concerts and the Rock & Roll Showcase.  Our Student Athletes will be involved in many 

completions including the Saint Anthony’s 53rd Annual Track & Field Invitational and later this month we will honor 

many students at our Spring Varsity Athletic Awards Night. 

 

The Senior Class of 2025 will spend their final days here at Saint Anthony’s with a Senior College Sweatshirt Day, the 

Senior Class Barbecue and the Senior Class Sunrise. These events allow us to thank them for all they have done to 

promote the Mission of our School. 

 

As always, there is something for everyone here at school, so I hope to see you at the Saint Anthony’s Golf Classic, the 

Spring Car Wash, or the Fathers’ Guild Barbecue meeting.  

 

Finally, May reminds us that we must Honor Our Moms ,both living and deceased, and Our Fallen Heroes on 

Memorial Day. Let us remember that their sacrifices have made us all better men and women of this great country. 

 

As always, please be assured of a place in my thoughts and prayers and if you get a chance say a prayer for me. Enjoy 

May and Remember Brother Loves ya!!!! 

 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


